
Dear Fuguitt Families, 

We hope you have had a wonderful summer, where you have had time to relax 
and recharge! 

We are so excited for the upcoming school year! We are looking forward to seeing 
our students back on campus! Our teachers are already planning and preparing 
for your children and an amazing new school year!  

We want to start by giving a HUGE shout out to Mr. Bob, Mr. Kelvin, Mr. Mike, 
and Mr. Curtis, our amazing plant operations staff that have worked tirelessly all 
summer cleaning our campus and classrooms. During the school year, they will 
continue to have enhanced cleaning and sanitizing protocols in place.  

Each year brings positive change. This includes a few additions to our teaching 
staff. We are delighted to welcome Caitlyn Young and Jill Morrison to our second 
grade team. Sylvia Hinkle will be our math interventionist and Darla Ristoff our 
reading interventionist. These teachers will provide additional support to our 
students in Kindergarten through 3rd grade. Tim Slaughter will be our MTSS Coach. 
We also have some new faces in the front office.  I’m pleased to let you know 
Mrs. Marinela Trushi will be our front office clerk and Mrs. Jonida Shingjergji will 
be our Family Liaison and assist in the front office.  

Our PTA has already put together a calendar of great family events and activities! 
Please help support the amazing things our PTA does for our school by joining the 
PTA. Membership is just $5.00. You can use the link below to join. Check them out 
on Facebook, at Fuguitt Elementary PTA, they will continuously update this page 
with important information throughout the school year.  

MemberHub 

We will continue the same drop off and pick up processes that we had last year. 
Grades 1 and  2 on the North car line. Grades Pre-K, K and 3-5 in the front car line. 
School hours are 8:45-2:55. Campus is open beginning at 8:15. Breakfast is 8:15-
8:45.  

As a reminder Fuguitt is a uniform school. Students should come to school in 
uniform every day. Accepted attire consists of khaki bottoms and a collared shirt 

https://fuguitt.memberhub.com/store?category=Memberships


that is green, navy, or white. Students should wear closed toe shoes daily; crocs, 
sandals, and flip flops are not allowed.  

 

Important Dates  

August 10 Meet & Greet, stop by and meet your child’s teacher. Class lists will be 
posted on the posts in the front of school. 

1:00- 2:00 Grades pre K -2 

2:00-3:00 Grades 3-5 

August 11 First day of School  

September 6 Labor Day, no School  

 

We are so delighted that you are part of our amazing learning community. We 
welcome and value your positive energy and dedication to excellence in 
education at Fuguitt. We look forward to working with you and your children. We 
have an open-door policy, so please feel free to reach out to us or just stop by and 
say hello.  

Thank you for partnering with us in your child’s education, Where Students are a 
Step Above.   

 

Dr. Kathi Bentley, Principal & Mrs. Stephanie Wager Assistant Principal  

 


